Notice of Declaratory Statement
DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Construction Industry Licensing Board has received a Notice of Withdrawal of Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Gregory Arias on December 11, 2019. On November 18, 2019, the Petitioner sought the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of paragraph 489.129(1)(e), F.S., as it applies to the petitioner. The petition has been withdrawn upon request of Petitioner.
The Notice of Declaratory Statement was published in Vol. 45, No. 231, on November 27, 2019 in the Florida Administrative Register. No comments were received on the Petition. 
The person to be contacted regarding this petition is Daniel Biggins, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1039 or telephone: (850)487-1395, or by electronic mail to Donald.Shaw@myfloridalicense.com.
